
 
       Lakeridge West Community Association 

       Cymbeline Drive | Old Bridge, NJ | 08857 
 
 
Dear Neighbors, 
 
We acknowledge asking for an assessment increase puts pressure on each one of your (and 
our) households. 
 
We as stewards of this organization are trying to deal with years of inattention to our property 
due to underfunding while balancing the desire of upholding decades of memories and 
traditions. 
 
While we fully support that everyone is entitled to their own opinions and should exercise their 
right to vote in the matter as they choose: we ask that you hear us out at the Sunday, 
November 6 assessment meeting. 
 
Our goal is to be transparent, to present information so you can each make an informed 
decision, working together collaboratively and collectively as 191 homeowners for a common 
result. 
 
Information presented on the 6th and the ensuing discussion will inform our strategic direction 
for the foreseeable future…. even if your vote is no, we suspect you’d like to be part of the 
dialogue and have your voice heard. Facebook is not a place for a constructive, two-way 
conversation. 
 
If you have submitted your proxy, yes or no, we encourage you to come and be a part of the 
discussion. 
 
Sincerely, 
The LWCA Board 
 


